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Protecting Texas by Reducing and Preventing Pollution

August 14, 2020

Barbara Boulware-Wells
223 W. Anderson Ln A-105
Austin, Texas 78752-1131

Re: Amendment of General (TPDES) Permit No. TXG670000

Thank you for your comments on behalf of Post Oak Savannah Groundwater Conservation
District. Because this remains a contested matter with the Texas Commission on Environmental
Quality and subject to ex parte communication laws that prohibit the Commissioners from
communicating on contested cases without public notice and an opportunity for each party to
participate, your letter was forwarded to me for a response.

A copy of your comments will be forwarded to the Texas Commission on Environmental Quality
(TCEQ) staff responsible for reviewing the permit application. All timely filed comments will be
considered by the staff prior to the final decision on the application. You will be added to the
mailing list for this application. After the opportunity to submit comments ends, a copy of the
formal written response to all timely filed comments will be mailed to you.

The TCEQ appreciates your interest in environmental issues. If you have any further questions,
please feel free to contact TCEQ staff at 1-800-687-4040.

Sincerely,
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Bridget C. Bohac
Chief Clerk

Cet Water Quality Division
Environmental Law Division

* Comments can also be submitted online at www.tceq.texas.gov/goto/comments *
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